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28/4/17 

 

Year 6 SATs 
 

Dear parents,  
 
As you know, later in May, the Year 6 children sit their end of year SATs.  
 
I know how hard they have been working, but I just want to reassure them, and you, that all we 
ask is that they try their best. We are so proud of all of their achievements over the years at our 
school and are sure they will use the SATs as an opportunity to show what they are capable of 
and all of their learning.  
 
 
Just to let you know about some of the arrangements for the week. The timetable is as follows 
 

Monday 8th May  - Reading test (9.30am) 
Tuesday 9th May – Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling (9.30 am & 11.15am) 

Wednesday 10th May – Mathematics Paper 1 and Paper 2 (9.30am & 11.00am) 
Thursday 11th May – Mathematics Paper 3 (9.30am) 

Friday 12th May – No SATs, yay! 
 

To help the children prepare for the morning, we will provide juice and toast before the tests start. 
Please let us know if there are any allergies you want us to be aware of. 
 
It is really important that all children sit the tests at the same time, so please can you ensure your 
child is in school on time each day. If for some reason there is a chance your child will be late or 
absent on one day, please let us know as soon as possible.  
 
Lilly the Labrador, our school PAT dog would like to come and visit during the week to wish the 
children luck;  please let us know if your child has any allergies to dogs or would not want to be 
with her.  
 
As a reward for all their hard work, we are also arranging a day out for the year 6 children - the 
Year 6 staff are writing separately about that.  
 
If you have any questions about the tests, please do not hesitate to speak to Mrs Bertram or Mrs 
Finlay.  
 
Kind regards 
 

Mr Turner 


